

NON-UNIFORM DAY FRIDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 2023

Dear Parent and Carers,

We hope you had a good start to the week. We wanted to give you notice about out **Non-uniform day- Friday 17**th **November.**

Students are invited to wear non-uniform this Friday. A contribution of £1 is asked for students who want to participate, funds raised will all go to **Children in Need and Operation Orphan**

Please can we ask for your support to ensure your child is appropriately dressed for a school day. This would include flat and sensible footwear and clothing that ensures students are covered appropriately, this should still include a coat. Students might be placed in out internal isolation, if they are not dressed appropriately or sent home to get changed.

Payments for this non-uniform day are now live via offers on Weduc.

Please ensure all payments are made by end of day Friday 17th November.

Thank you

Bluecoat Wollaton Academy



